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Decision:  Status and Future of Danforth Garage - Update 
 
At its meeting of September 5, 2017, the Board approved the recommendations in the staff 
report, as follows: 
 
It is recommended that: 

 
1. The Board receive the information and approve the recommendations as included in 

the Confidential Attachment;  
 

2. The information in the Confidential Attachment remain confidential as it is subject to 
solicitor-client privilege; and  
 

3. The Board request that staff work closely with Toronto Realty Agency, Build Toronto 
and City Real Estate to jointly develop the site strategy for the betterment of the City 
and report back by mid-2018 regarding additional TTC uses proposed for the 
property.  

 

 


